Welcome Back! Excited for the Second Half of the Year

Kamilah O'Connor - 18 hours ago - Sunday, Jan 5 at 2:41 PM . Ramblewood Elementary

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back and Happy New Year! | hope everyone had a restful and
rejuvenating winter break, filled with time to relax, recharge, and reconnect
with family and friends. As we step into the second half of the school year, |
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want to take a moment to express my gratitude for your continued support
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and commitment to our school community.

The first half of the year was filled with so many fun and engaging moments, from classroom activities to school
events that brought us all together. It's been a joy to watch our students grow, and we are looking forward to even
more opportunities for parents, students, and staff to engage as a vibrant Ramblewood community in the months
ahead.

The start of this new year provides the perfect opportunity for all of us to reset, reflect, and set new goals for the
remainder of the year. This is a fresh start for everyone to focus on progress, growth, and making the most of the
time we have left in this school year.

To our students: This is your chance to begin again with renewed energy and focus. Let’'s make this new year an
opportunity to work hard, improve in areas where you want to grow, and give your best effort toward achieving
your academic goals. Remember, it’s not just a new calendar year — it’s a fresh opportunity to focus on your
grades and finish the school year strong!

As we continue into this exciting new chapter, please keep an eye out for upcoming opportunities to get involved,
including participating in PTG activities and supporting yearbook sales.

Additionally, please note that this week, Wednesday and Thursday will be early dismissal days.

Kindergarten will dismiss at 12:00 PM, and grades 1-6 will dismiss at 1:00 PM. There is no change to the Coral
schedule.

We are looking forward to seeing all of our Raptors back tomorrow morning at 8:00 AM and ready to continue
learning and growing together. Let’s make the second half of the school year even more successful and enjoyable!

Sincerely,

Principal O'Connor


https://www.parentsquare.com/schools/11196/users/18281624

